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May 26, 2021 
 

 

Updated Pool Opening Delay 

 
 

Dear Homeowner(s) of Bear Creek Ranch, 
 

As the Managing Agent for Bear Creek Ranch Homeowners Association, Inc. we would like to 
inform you that at this time the pool opening will now be delayed to Friday, June 4th, 2021. This due 
to the weather interfering with the completion of the pump and filter retrofit. We appreciate your 
understanding and will continue to update the community if any other delays occur.  
 
Regular pool hours will be observed, Monday – Sunday, 9am – 9pm. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to submit a web submission at www.bearcreekranchhoa.com, and we will respond back to you 
with 24 hours. Thank you and have a wonderful Summer.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent, 
On Behalf of Bear Creek Ranch Homeowners Association, Inc. 
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